
Fogarty Memorial PTO Newsletter ~ April  2019 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

Monday,April 1 

 

 

Thursday, April 11, 6:30 pm: 

 PTO Meeting, Fogarty Library 

 

 

Get your tickets​ now ​for this fun-filled (adults only!!!) 

evening to support FMS! Ticket ordering still available 

online - Please visit:  ​www.funny4funds.com/events​, then 

search for April 6th, Fogarty!   

  

A​ll funds raised from this event will support the Fifth 

Grade Play and Field Day!  Thank you for your support! 

 

Here is a Sneak Peak on the Auction Items…  

 Don’t miss out… be there to bid on these AMAZING 

items and experiences! 

 

~FRONT ROW SEATS for the 5th Grade Play (three 

sets will be auctioned off!) 

 

~SKIP the line at Breakfast with Santa AND get a 

reserved parking spot! 

 

~SKIP the line for pictures at the Girls’ Choice Event! 

 

~TEACHERS - get Mrs. Mokaba’s parking spot for 5 

days! 

 

~AND - SPORTS Memorabilia… items range from a 

replica of the NE Patriots Super Bowl Ring to fabulous 

New England Sports Teams’  framed pictures! 

WOW!!!   

And, don’t forget - raffle baskets too! It is going be a 

wonderful evening for FMS teachers, parents and 

friends! 

 

It is time for Reading 

Week ​ April 8-12!!!! 
Scholastic Book Fair Schedule 

for Reading Week: 

~​Monday, April 8 

AND/OR Tuesday, April 

9 - ​Preview Days 

All FMS students will have the 

opportunity to visit the book 

fair.  Students will receive a 

“Wish List” at the book fair, where they can list their three 

favorite books they would like to purchase.  

 Students will bring these Wish Lists home Monday, April 8 

and/or Tuesday, April 9.   Any families interested in 

purchasing the book(s) from their child’s wish list will have the 

opportunity to do so at different times throughout Reading 

Week.  

Shopping Days:  

Tuesday, April 9 (grades 2-5 only),  

Wednesday, April 10 and Friday, April 12 (all 

grades!) 

Students who have brought in their Wish List and payment 

from home will have the opportunity to shop the fair during 

the school day.   

 

  There will also be a Family Book Fair ... 

Thursday, April 11 

4:30 pm-6:00 pm.  

Please join us that evening!   

Also available to purchase that evening 

will be Wish List books for teachers. 

Volunteers are  needed, please contact Heather Murgida, at 

heather@fogartypto.com​ if you can help!   

Then, stay and join us at our monthly PTO Meeting! 

 

 

Thanks to your generous support of previous Scholastic 

Book Fairs, ​the PTO is proud to announce that every 

student at FMS will once again receive a new book 

during Reading Week, along with a new bookmark!   

Also, the PTO will be donating additional books to all 

classroom teachers and to the library as well.  

     Happy Reading! 

 

Check out Fogarty PTO’s website: 

www.fogartypto.com 

 

http://www.funny4funds.com/events
mailto:heather@fogartypto.com
http://www.fogartypto.com/


Teacher Appreciation Week is coming...  May 6-10. 

Looking forward to a wonderful week celebrating the 

special teachers and staff who work 

with our children.  Volunteers and 

Food/Supply donations will be needed 

throughout the week.  A Sign Up 

Genius will be sent via email and the 

Remind App,  and posted on the 

Facebook Pages.  We appreciate your 

help, donations and dedication! 

 

 

 

It was a wonderful day for Glocester Schools at the 

first FMS and West Glocester Event!  Thank you for 

participating in the event, and for volunteering your time 

to help make the event so successful.   

 

 

 All Square 1 Art orders will be delivered by the end of 

April, via Backpack Mail.   

We had  over 150 orders!  Many thanks for your 

support of this program!  

All funds earned with this event will help to pay for Field 

Day shirts for all FMS students, teachers and staff! 

 

And…..the winner of the $20 gift card for placing their 

order online is the Caparco Family!  Congratulations and 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

Easy ways to support FMS... 

 

 

 

 

Fogarty Fridays!  

  Wear your Fogarty Blue or 

Fogarty Gear every Friday - 

Show your school spirit!  

 

 

Once again, a special thank you to  

Cindy Barlow, who generously 

donated the tickets for the Boy’s 

Event.  We appreciate your support 

of FMS PTO events! 

 

 

Girls’ Choice Spring Dance… 

Save the Date:  Saturday, May 18! 

More information coming home soon for this event!   

 

 

Thank-you to Brenda Iozzi for organizing 

and planning another  wonderful morning for 

Fogarty Boys and their families at Dave and 

Buster’s!  We appreciate all your planning, 

time and dedication to this event!  A fun 

time was had by all who attended.   

 

 

PTO Meeting  

Thursday, April 11 ​at 
6:30pm​ ​in the Fogarty 

library. ​ Please join us​!   

  Free Babysitting is 

provided at all PTO 

meetings!  

 

Our Spring Box Tops Competition raised 

$516.90​ - that is 5,169 box tops sent 

in!  Thank you for clipping those Box 

Tops!  Mrs. Harris’s class was the big 

winner, and enjoyed an afternoon of 

Silly Games and Races!  Congratulations! 

The profits from Box Tops help support 

Field Day. 

 Thank you to Hope Curry, for 

organizing these contests and the rewards for FMS!  We 

appreciate your dedication! 

 

 

Fogarty Elementary 

and West Glocester 

are very excited to 

announce another 

collaboration ...a 

COLOR FUN RUN!   

 

June 1​ at ​Ponaganset ​High School (rain date of June 2).   

We are looking forward to a great event with Glocester 

students and their families.  

 

Information on this event was sent home last month.   

 

SPONSORS NEEDED:  If you are interested in sponsoring this 

event, and having your logo/name printed on the Color Fun Run 

shirts, please contact Deirdra Nicholas at 

deirdra@fogartypto.com​.   

 

 ​PLEASE NOTE -  if you are interested in participating, 

you ​must​ pre-register. ** NO registrations will be 

accepted the day of the event.​  ** 
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